

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE OF EARLY CHILDHOOD

125 Holmes Street, 3rd Floor Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 Phone (502) 782-0200 Fax (502) 564-2410 Kidsnow.ky.gov

Linda Hampton Executive Director

Matthew G. Bevin Governor

Good Afternoon School Readiness Trendsetters,

The Kentucky Governor's Office of Early Childhood (GOEC) is pleased to announce the 2019 School Readiness Summit grant awards. With recently secured grant funding provided by The Department of Health and Human Services, Administration for Children and Families, Office of Child Care and the Department of Education, Office of Health Learning, through the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), this grant will focus on strengthening Kentucky's comprehensive early care and education system, to support all young children and their caregivers.

Participants will build on existing partnerships and relationships to improve the leveraging of resources across programs and agencies, build capacity of local leaders with regard to programs, communications, outreach to families, and engagement strategies, and to ensure children receive timely, effective, and high quality services that are responsive to their needs.

Due to the delay in executing of the contracts, the contracts will begin November 15, 2019 and end February 15, 2020.

Please contact Holly LaFavers at HollyL.LaFavers@ky.gov or 502-782-0200, for questions and/or concerns.

\$ 45,000.00
\$ 44,949.59
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 44,992.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00
\$ 45,000.00

